From: Alicia

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:58:57 PM

Dear Commissioners.

I am very pleased to hear that the San Mateo County Harbor District will be considering the Bay Delta Water
Quality Control Plan this coming Wednesday.

We hope you will approve it!

Sincerely,

Alicia Falsetto and family
Menlo Park, CA 94025



From: carlin otto

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan

Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:54:37 PM

Please support the Bay Area Water Quality Control Plan, agenda item 12.

Carlin Otto

Palo Alto 94306



From: Tom Battle

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:38:55 PM

Dear San Mateo County Harbor District,

I would like to add my support to the adoption of a resolution in support of the Bay Delta
Water Quality Control Plan. This plan is based upon an honest evaluation of several factors:

- The threat to Bay-Delta ecosystem health from inadequate water flows.

- Decades-long trends in water conservation and recycling that ease urban consumption.

- Creative opportunities to further incentivise the agricultural industry to consume less water.

The state of Oregon is taking dramatic action to stave off the effects of massive dams built
upon the Klamath. These dams have contributed to a trophic cascade for species on the west
coast, with an impact well into the billions of dollars. It's time for California, particularly the
Bay-Delta area, to preserve our fragile environment.

Across millenia, tons of nutrients are returned each year from the sea to feed the food chain of
microbes, insects, grasses, bushes, trees, amphibians, birds, mammals and people. In truth, it's
not only our environment that needs managing, but the people who share it with countless
native species. Our planet is dying, and we must lessen the damage being done.

Regards,

Thomas Battle

Los Altos Hills, CA




From: Toni Kiely

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan!
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:31:43 PM

Just that. I DO hope you'll follow through and support this plan. It takes many years
consecutive drought into consideration and will save God-knows-how many animals,
including our northern Orcas, which are now STARVING due to lack of salmon, and the
livelihoods of countless fishermen and natives.

We MUST ACT IMMEDIATELY preserve our beautiful and extremely important resources,
waters and rivers so that future generations won't be left with NOTHING!

With Much Appreciation,

LaVive Kiely



From: Ricki McGlashan

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:26:59 PM

I know you are considering this at your meeting on Wednesday which I am unable to attend. But I urge all
Commissioners to support the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan. It’s the plan that best takes into account the
long view of our need for clean water for fish, fishing, agriculture, recreation and drinking.

Ricki and Doug McGlashan

San Mateco, CA 94402



From: Joan Armer

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:20:26 PM

Dear People at the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan,

| am a resident of San Mateo, and am writing in support of a resolution to support this plan, and
very much hope you will too!

Respectfully yours,

Joan Armer



From: julianneasla@sonic.net

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta Plan
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:15:55 PM

For the San Mateo County Harbor District Commission
Wednesday, March 17 afternoon meeting

Dear Commissioners

| urge you to approve Resolution No. 21-05 which supports the Bay Delta Water Quality
Plan. This Plan took years to develop, with input from many interest groups and
scientists. It is the best plan to support our efforts toward saving our Bay Delta
environment and the precious eco-system upon which we all depend - wildlife and humans
too!

Thank you
Julianne Frizzell

Palo Alto 94301
Currently of Palo Alto, but previously a longtime resident of Menlo Park.
Julianne Adams Frizzell / ASLA

julianneasla@sonic.net

Virus-free. www.avg.com



From: Davena Gentry

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support Resolution No. 21-05, - Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:51:19 PM

Dear Harbor Commissioners Reyering and Mattusch,

As aresident of San Mateo County I am writing to encourage your support of the Harbor
Districts resolution in support of the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan

The BDWQCP was created as a requirement of the Clean Water Act, but has not been updated
in decades and I believe it is critical for a healthy Delta - Bay ecosystem that it be updated,
Especially with declining populations of various fish species.

Thank you in advance for your support,

Davena Gentry

Davena Gentry GREEN, SRES
REALTOR®

.
e. davena@sereno.com
DRE 00914155



From: Steve Merlone

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] BDWQCP Support
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:47:03 PM

I support the Harbor districts decision to approve the BDWQWP at the upcoming meeting. This plan will help to
direct the State and all of the water users in a scientific approach to how water is managed in the Bay Area as well as
the entire north state. As a long time voting San Mateo resident I would also like to fully understand how the Board

will vote and their reasoning behind the vote.

Steve Merlone

Menlo Park 94025



From: Susan Neville

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please Approve Resolution No. 21-05
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:41:05 PM

Dear Harbor District Commissioners,

As a San Mateo County resident I am emailing to ask you to approve Resolution No. 21-05 to
support the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan. It is much needed!

Warmest regards,

Susan Neville

Menlo Park CA 94025



From: Judy Borcz

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan - _ Please Support
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:31:01 PM

To the Commissioners:
Please support the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan. We need to better manage the Delta ecosystem, and

preserve salmon fishing.
I ask that you vote in favor.

Judith Borcz

Redwood City, CA



From: Anne Galli

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Cc: Nancy Reyering

Subject: [EXTERNAL] BDWCP

Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 9:01:46 PM

Please consider voting to adopt the resolution in support of the Bay Delta Water Control Plan.

Anne Galli



From: Eleanor Lewis

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta water plan
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 10:51:34 PM

Dear Commissioners,

I'm writing in support of the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan. This is a very important step toward preserving
the environment of the delta, which is unique and suffering greatly from the loss of its natural water flows. Water
management is extremely complex, but it should not be complex to oppose a water transfer plan that benefits only
the wealthy at the expense of the environment.

Eleanor Lewis
San Mateo resident



From: Rush Rehm

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL]
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 12:00:06 AM

Commissioners, San Mateo County Harbor District

I am writing to encourage you to support the resolution in favor of the Bay Delta Water
Quality Control Plan updates, Resolution 21-05. I completely agree with the resolution's
conclusion that we must do what we can to guarantee and maintain a healthy Delta eco-
system, and to ensure responsible stewardship of the Delta's maritime resources, especially the

endangered fish populations.

I have been a resident of San Mateo County for 30 years, and without being morbid, I will
most likely die here. It would be a good thing if the Delta were in better shape when I go than
when I came here in 1991.

Sincerely,

Rush Rehm

Redwood City, CA 94062

Professor, Theater and Performance Studies, and Classics, Stanford University
Artistic Director, Stanford Repertory Theater (SRT)_http://stanfordreptheater.com/



From: Jeralyn Moran

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support the Bay Delta Water Quality Contol Plan!
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 8:27:25 AM

Dear Commissioners,

I live in Santa Clara County, and am often in San Mateo County. As a
(retired now) Wildlife Biologist, I have always cared deeply about the
health of our local and regional ecosystems (marine, terrestrial).

I strongly urge you to stand on the right side of history and adopt
the resolution in support of the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan as
written. Your great grand children will thank you!

Sincerely,

Jeralyn Moran

Jeralyn Moran

jeralyn.moran@gmail.com

....... the Time for Climate Action Is Now.



From: Linda

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan - Resolution No. 21-05
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 9:39:45 AM

Please Approve Resolution No. 21-05 supporting the Bay Delta Water Quality Control
Plan updates.Approve Resolution No. 21-05 supporting the Bay Delta Water Qualit

Control Plan updates.

With grateful appreciation,
Linda Liebes 94028
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TO: San Mateo County Harbor District Commissioners
RE: Bay Delta Water Plan

The Half Moon Bay Seafood Marketing Association is writing in support of the proposed San Mateo
County Harbor District Resolution No. 21-05 to “Support the State Water Resources Control Board’s
Update of the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan”.

Salmon was a top earnings species in Pillar Point Harbor and represented over $38 million in landings
the 10 years before 2008 when the fishery experienced regulatory closures. From 2010 to 2019 total
landings in Pillar Point Harbor were less than $15 million. This is a significant economic loss to our
commercial fishing fleet, and the shoreside businesses that support them and to our port community.
Salmon has been an important part if our local commercial fishing heritage and a key economic driver
for more than 100 years.

If the continued loss of salmon seasons isn’t turned around, we will see more losses of commercial
fishing businesses in our port and others. This is devastating to the commercial fishing fleet and the
many local families and businesses that the fleet supports. Commercial fishing is variable and
challenging by nature, these are things that the commercial fishing fleet understands and accepts.
However, it is difficult to accept such losses of fishing opportunities that could be avoided if it wasn’t for
lawsuits and politics.

Fishermen are supportive of the Bay Delta plan moving forward and appreciative that the San Mateo
County Harbor District recognizes the importance of this issue.

Thank you,
Half Moon Bay Seafood Marketing Association

Half Moon Bay Seafood Marketing Association-PO Box 872 Half Moon Bay, CA 94019
hmbsmaboard@gmail.com www.halfmoonbayseafood.org (650) 255-2063




From: Charlene Woodcock

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan!
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 3:50:53 PM

Thank you for considering a resolution in support of the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan. I urge you to adopt
it.

We need to acknowledge the consequences of extravagant burning of fossil fuels that is disrupting our climate and
to prepare for future droughts. We must NOT sacrifice the health of our Delta and our fisheries to satisfy the water
demands of Central Valley industrial agriculture, farming lands inappropriate for agriculture.

We must not leave a ravaged, overheated planet to future generations by the drive for short-term profits.

Sincerely,
Charlene M. Woodcock

Berkeley CA 94709



From: Carol Steinfeld

To: Virginia Chang Kiraly; Nancy Reyering; Tom Mattusch; William Zemke; Edmundo Larenas; San Mateo County
Harbor District

Subject: [EXTERNAL] From Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter: Please approve resolution to support the Bay Delta Plan

Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 9:40:32 PM

San Mateo County Harbor Commissioners:

The Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter's Water Committee, which includes San Mateo County,
urges you to pass the proposed resolution to support the Bay Delta Plan and call on SFPUC
and BAWSCA to drop their litigation against the state.

As you know, the state's Bay Delta Plan updates support salmon habitat.

SFPUC's claim that it wouldn't have enough water during a drought is not supported: SFPUC's
ample storage gives water utilities time to catch up with state-of-the-art water-demand

management.

Thank you for this effort.

Carol Steinfeld

Water Committee Co-Chair
Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter



From: Natalie Stauffer-Olsen

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support Resolution No. 21-05 supporting the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan updates.
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 10:11:32 AM

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my support of Resolution No. 21-05, which will allow the SMCHD to
support the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan updates.

This resolution is consistent with the District’s policies to support efforts related to
environmental responsible stewardship of its maritime resources including our local
commercial fishing industry. As a fisheries ecologist, I know how important it is ecologically
and socially to support the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan and its updates.

Many thanks,
Natalie Stauffer-Olsen, Ph.D.



From: Virginia Chang Kiraly

To: Melanie Hadden; James Pruett

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Support for the Harbor Board Resolution
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 1:19:38 PM

Fyi-

Another letter of support for item 12.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: Maryann Moise <maryann@maryannmoise.com>

Date: 3/17/21 12:56 PM (GMT-08:00)

To: Virginia Chang Kiraly <vchang-kiraly@smharbor.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for the Harbor Board Resolution

Hi Board Chair Chang-Kiraly.

I would like to voice my enthusiastic support for the Harbor District Board’s Resolution to Support the
State Water Resources Control Board’s Update of the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan!

Thanks.
—maryann

Maryann Moise Derwin
Mayor, Town of Portola Valley



From: Cindy Jacobson

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delta

Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 10:28:06 AM
Dear Harbor District,

Thank you very much for adopting the Bay Delta Plan resolution. This will help to assure a healthy future for the
environment and in turn, our people.

Best,

Cindy Jacobson
Palo Alto

Sent from my iPhone



From: Gladwyn D"Souza

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta Plan resolution
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 10:35:25 AM

Thank you for voting unanimously to adopt the Bay Delta Plan resolution yesterday.

Regards,
Gladwyn d’Souza
Chair, Conservation Committee, Loma Prieta Chapter Sierra Club.

https://www.sierraclub.org/loma-prieta/conservation

@godsouza
The bay will be saved when we can eat from it.



From: chuckknutson

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bay Delta Plan Resolution Vote
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 10:53:12 AM

Dear San Mateo Harbor District:

Many thanks on your unanimous vote to approve the Bay Delta Plan Resolution! I have sport
fished out of Pillar Point Harbor many times in the past for salmon, rockfish, and albacore,
and supervised the sampling of the sport and commercial salmon catches for CDFW. These
are all valuable fisheries which must be maintained and protected for future public use.

Arthur C Knutson Jr.

Senior Fisheries Biologist, Retired
California Department of Fish & Wildlife
Sacramento, California

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



From: Dave Warner

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Thank you for your Bay Delta Plan resolution
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 10:57:13 AM

Dear Commissioners,

Thank you for deliberating and passing your Bay Delta Plan resolution. It was wonderful to
hear your thoughtful comments after Mr. Drekmeier’s and Mr. McManus’s presentation.

Best regards,

Dave Warner



From: charles smith

To: San Mateo County Harbor District
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Thank You
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 11:45:29 AM

Thank you for your vision in adopting the Bay Delta Plan Resolution yesterday. Your
positive actions for the environment and the good of us all are so appreciated.

Charles S Smith
San Jose, CA





